
City of Hollywood

Legislation Text

Hollywood City Hall
2600 Hollywood Blvd
Hollywood, FL 33020

http://www.hollywoodfl.org

A Resolution Of The City Commission Of The City Of Hollywood, Florida, Authorizing The
Appropriate City Officials To Execute A Change Order To The Interlocal Agreement With
Broward County For Solid Waste Disposal And Recyclable Materials Processing Authority Of
Broward County, Florida Authorizing The Expenditure Of Funds To Defray The Cost Of A
Study That Increases The Interlocal Agreement In An Amount Up To $188,646.09.

Resilience & Sustainability

Staff Recommends:  Approval of the attached Resolution.

Explanation:

The City Commission passed and adopted Resolution No. R-2023-139, approving an
Interlocal Agreement with Broward County for Solid Waste Disposal and Recyclable Materials
Processing Authority of Broward County, Florida (ILA) in the amount up to $157,339.98, to
develop and implement a long-term, environmentally sustainable, transparent, innovative,
and economically efficient plan and approach to disposal, reduction, recycling, and reuse of
waste generated in Broward County for 40 years with up to two possible 10-year extensions.

The ILA long-term development plan and fees were based on all the municipalities in Broward

County agreeing to participate in the development of this plan. The original cost for the City

of Hollywood was $157,339.98. However, after several municipalities did not agree to

participate, the remaining municipalities, including the City of Hollywood, had to encumber

the outstanding costs associated with the non-participating municipalities. The City of

Hollywood’s new pro-rated contribution would be $188,646.09, an increase of $31,306.11.

The original amount of $157,339.98 has been paid for the plan development, and the

outstanding amount to be paid by the City of Hollywood is $31,306.11.

The Director of Public Works recommends that the City Commission authorize the

appropriate City officials to execute an amendment to the ILA agreement with Broward

County to increase the ILA from $157,339.98 to $188,646.09.
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Fiscal Impact:

Funding for this change order is available in the FY 2024 Operating Budget in account

number 445.520101.53400.531170.000000.000.000.

Recommended for inclusion on the agenda by:
Joseph S. Kroll, Director, Department of Public Works
Gus Zambrano, Assistant City Manager for Sustainable Development
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